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April 14, 2022 

 

Patricia Van Gerpen 

Executive Director 

Public Utilities Commission 

500 E. Capitol Avenue 

Pierre, SD 57501 

 

RE: HP22-001, In re SCS Carbon Transport, LLC 

 

Ms. Van Gerpen, 

 

Attached for filing, please find Staff’s Amended Exhibit A.  This filing updates the Exhibit A filed on April 12, 

with Staff’s Response to Applications for Party Status.  By copy of this correspondence, this Amended Exhibit 

is being served upon SCS Carbon Transport, LLC (the Company), as well as all applications for Party Status for 

whom Staff has an email address. 

 

The changes are reflected at the bottom of Column 1, which reflects party status applicants whom Staff now has 

sufficient information to recommend approval.  After filing our original Exhibit A, some applicants contacted 

Staff to provide additional information or point out errors.  We also compared our Exhibit to Exhibit C filed by 

the Company, and found that there were several that the company had listed as landowners that we had not.  

Next, Staff went back through all of the applications to make sure we did not miss any that had provided 

addresses within ten miles of the route and made several corrections.  Finally, Staff double checked to see if any 

of the ones needing more information may have inadvertently filed it as a comment but found none there.  Staff 

did request from Mr. Jorde an address list of his clients, but because we did not receive that information, we 

were unable to confirm a number of them.   

 

Therefore, Staff’s Amended Exhibit A now reflects all applicants for party status who own property within a 

half-mile of the route or who Staff determined reside within ten miles of the route based upon information 

available to Staff as of 8:00 a.m., April 14, 2022. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Kristen N. Edwards 

Staff Attorney 
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